
                                                              
                                                                                                                   
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
This week in Assembly we listened to Sunday’s Gospel reading where Jesus tells us that if 
we love him, we must keep his commandments. We remembered that God loves us all and is 
with us always. We thought about the commandments and why they are important for us all.  
 

Year 1 Sports Day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter  
31 Cheadle Catholic 

Infant School 

19th May 
2023 



We had a wonderful morning on Wednesday at Year 1 Sport’s Day. The sun shone and so did our children! 
Every child tried their very best and had a smile on their face throughout all of the races. Thankyou Year 1 parents 
for joining us and for supporting the children. 
 
A huge thankyou to Mr Helsby, the Year 1 staff and of course our Junior helpers for making the morning so 
enjoyable for all.  
We look forward to welcoming our Reception parents into school on Wednesday 24th May for Reception Sport’s 
Day, start time 9.30am.  
Please remember not to park on the school site and not to double park on Conway Rd. 
Thankyou. 
 
 
Year 2 Golf: 
 

 
 
 
Our year 2 children enjoyed a golf lesson this morning. They learnt about how to stay safe whilst playing golf, how 
to hold the club and how to take a shot. I think that we have some potential golf superstars in Year 2!! 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Canopy: 
 We love our new canopy! This will provide some shelter for us from the sun and the rain. 
Our Infant & Junior Forest School is looking just fantastic and is providing some amazing learning opportunities for 
our children. 
 

 
 
Parking Request: 
 
Mrs Fender and I would both like to remind parents and carers about parking around the school site as the term 
progresses and there are more events in the diary where parents are visiting during the school day. 
Unfortunately, the Year 3 trip to Knowsley Safari Park was delayed by 40 mins this week when the coaches were 
initially blocked in on the turning circle and couldn’t then get through cars parked on both sides of Conway Road. It 
was very disappointing that the children’s visit then had to be cut short. 
The double parking is concerning as it means that emergency vehicles would have been delayed getting to school 
if needed. 
We know that grandparents and other relatives often attend sports days, assemblies and performances so ask 
that you also pass the message about parking to them. 
 
 
Manchester Run  

On Sunday 21st May, members from our school community will run the 10k Great 
Manchester run, in memory of Katie Grimshaw.  
We will be raising money for a local charity, Beechwood Cancer Care centre, who more 
than ever need valuable funds to help them continue to do great work with families, who 
have a loved one suffering with this terrible disease. They have supported Katie’s family 
during this difficult time and continue to do amazing work. If you wish to donate please 
use the following link 
 
We wish all of our runners the very best of luck! We know that you have been training 
very hard and we are all right behind you!! 
 
There is still time to donate if you wish to. 



Please click on the link below to donate to this very worthy cause. 
 
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/teamkatiegrimshaw 
 
 
Curriculum News:    
 
To see what teaching and learning we have planned for the week beginning 15.5.23 please click on the link to 
take you to year group pages on our website. 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/children/class-pages/ 
 
 

SAFETY in the SUN…  
 
Hopefully the warm weather will appear soon!! 
 Please can you send your children in to school 
with sunhats and a water bottle. We ask that you to 
put sun cream on in the morning before school. 

  
 
Summer Fair: Friday 23rd June    

 
Thank you for your kind donations of chocolate, sweets and bottles for the summer fair. Next 
week we will continue to collect these items… please keep them coming in! 
 
Vacancies: 
 
The governors are seeking to appoint a School Business Manager to start as soon as possible. 
 
For more information and details how to apply please look at our school website. 
 
https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/vacancies/ 
 
Training will be provided for the correct applicant.  
 
 
REMINDERS 
 
School Dinners: 

Week beginning 22.5.23 will be Week 2, the link to the menu is below: 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/parents/school-dinner-menus 
 
School Uniform Reminder: 
 
Children are allowed to wear their PE kit on PE days.  

 Yellow polo shirt or T shirt 
 Black joggers, shorts or leggings 
 Black hoodie or fleece. 

 
Brightly coloured T shirts, hoodies or joggers/ leggings should not be worn. 
Jewellery, including earrings, should not be worn to school.  
 
And finally: 
 
Please continue to pray for our  school and parish communities.  
 



Pause for Reflection 
 

 
 

 
“Champions keep playing until they get  it right.” 

 
Bille Jean King 

 
 

Congratulations to all of our new stars of the week! 
 

Nursery: Emilie-May & Georgie 
R1: Joe & Sophie 
R2: Brodie A & Rosie 
R3: Dylan & Clara 
1O: Walter & Eva 
1DW: Ibrahim & Marnie 
1BM: Imogen & Tommy 
2L: Ciara & Joshua 
2NB: Jai & Roza 
2W: Grace & Eesa 

https://www.cheadle-inf.stockport.sch.uk/news-and-events/calendar/ 

Wednesday 24th May 9.30am  Reception Sport’s Day 
Friday 26th May  School closes for Whitsun Holiday 
Monday 12th June School opens for Summer 2 
Wednesday 21st June  Class Photographs 
Wednesday 21st June 7pm New Reception Parents Meeting 
Thursday 22nd June 9.30am  Year 2 Sport’s Day  
Friday 23rd June  Summer Fair: More details to follow 
Thursday 29th June 7pm New Nursery Parents Meeting 
Friday 14th July  PSA Break the Rules Day 
Tuesday 18th July   9.30am  2L Leaver’s Assembly 
Wednesday 19th July  9.30am  2NB Leaver’s Assembly 
Thursday 20th July  9.30am  2W Leaver’s Assembly 
Friday 21st July  9.30am  Nursery 2 Assembly 
Monday 24th Assembly 9.30am Nursery 1 Assembly  
Tuesday 25th Assembly  School closes for Summer Holidays 
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